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March 16, 2018

TO: ALL PLAN HOLDERS AND POTENTIAL BIDDER

FROM: TIFFANY McCANTS, PURCHASING OFFICER
SUBJECT: HAW CREEK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PARTIAL

(RFP# 11-18)
OF REPLACEMENT

The following specifications and drawings are hereby made a part of the original documents.
Bidders shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum by notation in the space provided on the
Proposal Form.

Please staple this and all addenda inside the front cover of the project manual.

Addendum #3

RFP# 11-18

NOTICE

The following 12 pages from the engineers—Terracon—were initially going to be
Addendum #2. However, this information was not previously submitted, so these
pages will now be considered Addendum #5.


























